On Monday 1/15/2018 at about 5:05 am, a
WWD was reported traveling WB in the
EB lanes of IA-163 at Rising Sun (near
MM 6). There are no cameras facing IA-
163 in the area. The Polk County Sheriff
was dispatched but it is not known
whether they were able to locate the
WWD. The assumed POE is NE 70th
Street.




